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Castro Valley Democratic Club Newsletter  Sept. 2012 
 
Big thanks to all the people that worked the Castro Valley Fall 
Festival on the 8th and 9th., it was a busy and booming booth. We 
took in a whapping $1073.10 which was delivered to the EAUDC 
that sponsored the booth. Great Job CVDC members and 
friends! 
So don’t miss this action packed meeting at the Faith Lutheran 
Church this coming Tuesday on Redwood Rd. in the Graydon 
Room. We will be calling some new potential members before 
the meeting to invite them. 
    We have an exciting meeting this Sep. 25th at 7:00pm. We are 
going to have at least 6 speakers and perhaps more because all 
qualified registered Democrats must be invited according to our 
bylaws. The candidates/speakers are: 
1. Bill Quirk- candidate for the 20th CA Assembly District which 
includes Castro Valley- we have endorsed Mr. Quirk previously. 
2 .Rob Bonta- candidate for the 18th CA Assembly District which 
includes San Leandro. 
3. Charmaine Banther- candidate for the Castro Valley School 
Board (volunteered at our Fall Festival booth). 
4. Mary Pippitt- candidate for the Castro Valley School Board 
(volunteered at our booth). 
5. John Maher- candidate for the BART Board (also volunteered 
at both). 
6. Jonathan Uriante- from the CA Democratic Party to speak to 
us about Propositions 30 and 32. I am proposing that we also 
endorse/or not prop 38 which is related to prop 30. Our 
procedure is that the membership is informed in this e-mail and 
will be given an opportunity to be heard in support or opposition 
on the Sep. 25 meeting and then we will have a majority vote by 
the members. We will provide a handout for the other proposition 
endorsements from the California Democratic Party. 
The procedure for endorsing candidates is by two-thirds majority 
of the members in attendance . 
 There are many opportunities to help in this presidential 
campaign.  The Eden Area United Democratic Campaign, 
EAUDC, is in full swing and in need of you for phone calls and 
precinct walking. Their location is 1260 B St. #150, Hayward and 
their phone is (510) 314-0084.  --------Dolly Adams 
************************************************************************* 
Coming Events:  FREE Showing of “Heist-Who Stole the American 

Dream”  Sun.Sept 30
th

 1:30 @ CV Library. See Attached Flyer 
************************************************************************** 
Want to reach out to progressive voters in swing states but don’t know how? 
Attend a MoveOn Call party!  They are lots of fun and can potentially swing 
the vote for President Obama.  Parties will be each weekend 9-29-12 til  Nov. 
Ask Mary Swain for details 5510-861-0859. 
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